LIMERICK PLANNING BOARD MINUTES – Approved 10/16/19

October 2, 2019

Dottie opened the meeting with Laura, Wendy, and Ed present Aaron was absent.

CORRESPONDENCE:

None

Wendy suggested that they give a report on the seminar that took place on September 26th put on by Jensen Baird Gardner and Henry Attorneys they discussed and had speakers concerning a number of new laws that may be helpful to board members, elected official or employees, these were laws that have passed within the last two years.

MINUTES:

Wendy motioned and Laura seconded the motion to accept the minutes for 9/4/19 as presented.

Vote 4-0 In Favor

Wendy motioned and Laura seconded the motion to accept the minutes for 9/18/19 as presented.

Vote 4-0 In Favor

WALK-INS:

None

OLD BUSINESS:

Dottie brought up that Mike, code officer, had brought to their attention a few months ago concerning a business registration, this was briefly discussed then and is on Dottie's list to be taken up during a workshop. The board had a discussion and Ed suggested that Mike should come in with a proposal on how this should be implemented and until then the board do nothing.

NEW BUSINESS:

None

ADJOURNMENT:

Wendy motioned and Laura seconded the motion to adjourn at 7:26 pm.

Vote 4-0 In Favor

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Dottie announced that the next meeting will be held on October 16, 2019 at which time Eric Sanderson from Southern Maine Planning will be in to discuss the proposed changes to the subdivision ordinance.

Respectfully Submitted:

Joanne L. Andrews - Secretary